
MICHAEL P. VICTORINO

MAYOR

MM/lu
OUR REFERENCE

YOUR REFERENCE

POLICE DEPARTMENT

COUNTY OF MAUl

55 MAHALANISTREET

WAILUKU, HAWAII 96793

(808) 244-6400
FAX (808) 244-6411

Ms. Michele YoshimuraKKAy
Budget Director, County of Maul
200 South High Street
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Honorable Michael P. Victorino

Mayor, County of Maui
200 South High Street
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Fortransmitta! to:

RECEI

2020 SEP 29 Tiyt)L?s35^AUMu
CHIEF OF POLICE

OFFICE Of THE MAYOR
DEAN M. RICKARD

DEPUTY CHIEF OF POLICE

September 25, 2020

AI>PROV60 for TRANSMITTAL

§C:>

I

o
-vj

om

Honorable Alice Lee, Chair

and Members of the Maui County Council
200 South High Street
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Dear Chair Lee and Members:

SUBJECT: MAUI POLICE FOUNDATION GRANT

In accordance with Ordinance No. 5115, Bill 85 (2020) Fiscal Year 2021 Budget, we are
hereby transmitting to you a copy of the letter from the Maui Police Foundation for the Maui
Police Auxiliary Program in the amount of $22,000.00.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any questions, please feel free to
contact our accountant, Lesley Ann Uemae, at ext. 6309.

Sincerely,

TIVOLI S. B^MU
Chief of P^e

COUNTY COyMUNIGATION



September 25, 2020

Tivoii S. Faamuu, Chief of Police

Maul Police Department

55 Mahalani Street

Wailuku, Hi 96793

RE: Maul Police Auxiliary Program- New Vehicle

Dear Chief Faaumu:

Congratulation! This is to advise that the grant funds from the Dorcy Foundation are now available for

the County of Maui to purchase a vehicle for the Maui Police Auxiliary Program. The grant will be

administered through the Maui Police Foundation (MPF).

This grant from the Dorcy Foundation was provided to the MPF and made possible only because the

MPF is a certified and registered a bona fide non-profit corporation and has the financial record keeping

capabilities to provide appropriate and documented oversight. Previous efforts from the Maui Police

Auxiliary to fund this project through other organizations were deemed unacceptable by the Dorcy

Foundation and it was not until the MPF agreed to manage and administer the grant that Dorcy

approved the grant.

Grant funds available to purchase the vehicle is not to exceed $22,000. Any additional funds needed to

complete this purchase are to be provided by others. Any excess funds remaining following the

purchase of the vehicle are to be returned to the Maui Police Foundation.

In order to provide the oversight needed to appropriately administer the expenditure of this grant, the

MPF is respectfully requesting a monthly status report on the progress of the purchase of this vehicle

and any and all documentation supporting that purchase.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 818 602 3822.

Sincerely,

PAUIETTE RAI^ISW WOOD

Board President

Maui Police Foundation is an independent 501 (C) (3) (pending) non-profit organization (FEIN #81-5339775
PO Box 2085 Walluku, HI 96793 - 808 495 8067 - maulpolicefoundatlon.ore - info<S)maumoHcefounriatinn.nra


